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9th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Guardian, 

GCSE Drama trip to London 10th – 12th March 2023 

As our forthcoming GCSE Drama trip to London fast approaches, please be advised that the final 

payment of £280 is now due.  

I would be very grateful if you could make payment, ideally by bank transfer using the details below, or 

by cheque by Monday 13th February. 

Account name: The Ladies’ College 

Account Number: 06017614 

Sort Code: 60 09 20 

Ref: Drama / Surname 

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that you are invited to a brief information 

meeting on Tuesday 28th February at 18:00 in The Ladies’ College Drama studio. Please note that this 

is a slightly later start time than advised in the original letter, to allow more parents to attend following 

work. 

I look forward to seeing you soon for the meeting and I hope that your daughters are excited about what 

promises to be a wonderful trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maggie King 

Maggie King 

Head of Drama 


